
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          

 
March 23rd, 2016 

 
Dear  Ravilya Alybayeva,  
 
We are pleased to inform you that your abstract numbered: 0192, titled “Investigation of 
the genetic potential of summer wheat’s resistance to heavy metals for the 
development of clean growing technology” has been accepted as a “Poster 
Presentation” in the ‘EUROPEAN BIOTECHNOLOGY CONGRESS 2016‘ according to the 
pre-evaluation period. 
 
All the abstracts, of which the presenting author is registered, will be included in the 
congress scientific programme and published in Journal of Biotechnology.   
 

You may visit the registration page on the official website of the congress 
http://eurobiotech2016.eu/?p=registration  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or need any clarifications. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Riga, Latvia! 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Topkon Congress Services 
The official PCO of European Biotechnology Congress 2016
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